	Press Release

	FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Date: 6/29/2012

Word count
	CONTACT:

Eileen Minder

P.O. Box 1164

South Glens Falls, New York 12803

518-932-2042

	HEADLINE: Free Puppet People  Performance  Presented in South Glens Falls

 


The South Glens Falls Education Foundation is hosting a performance by The Puppet People on July 12th at 1:00pm at the South Glens Falls Senior High school in the LGI.  This performance is free to the public and will appeal to elementary school age children and their caregivers.

Inspired by the Russian folktale and popular ballet of The Firebird, watch as even the impossible is possible, as the mythical firebird comes to life and Ivan and Princess Yelena team up to break the enchantment placed over their kingdom.  The magical puppet fantasy features beautifully handcrafted marionettes, lavish costumes, vivid sets, and a large body puppet; masterly accompanied by Stravinsky's musical score from the ballet of The Firebird.  The 50 minute performance will be followed by a question and answer session with the puppeteers.  
This program brings to life art and music as well as  the classic ballet story that will be performed this summer at SPAC by the New York City Ballet. “It is important that we help expose the children of our community to a variety of cultural experiences,” says Eileen Minder, current President of the South Glens Falls Education Foundation.  

This event is made possible due in part to generous donations from the South Glens Fall Faculty Association and CR Bard.

The South Glens Falls Education Foundation is a 501[c][3], Not-for-Profit charitable organization whose mission is to provide funding for programs, activities and projects which promote creativity, growth and educational opportunities in the communities encompassing the South Glens Falls Central School District.

For more information about the Firebird performance or the South Glens Falls Education Foundation please visit - www.SGFEducationfoundation.org   or call 932-2042.
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